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November 2018 

 

 

To Year 4, 5, 6 Parents 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

Service of Reconciliation 
 

Father Southworth would like to invite Year 4, 5 & 6 parents with 

their child to a special Service of Reconciliation on Tuesday 27 

November at 2:30 p.m. at Our Lady of Mount Carmel Church. 

 

The service is a reminder of what the Sacrament of Reconciliation 

is about and is for those of you who have “made their confession” 

 

Reconciliation for the small group of children in Year 4 and Year 5 

will take place immediately after the service.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
 
 

 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

